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Date: 05.12.16

Time: 1.05 – 1.25pm        Location: Literacy Zone

1. Welcome
Miss Rutherford welcomed all representatives to the meeting.
2. Rights March – final preparations
Miss Rutherford advised that an email has been sent to all teachers detailing the running order for the Rights March on Wednesday. The Equality Committee asked whether they could meet away from their own class. Miss Rutherford asked that all representatives meet her at the main entrance straight after break on Wednesday (10.55am). All representatives were encouraged to check this with their class teachers today in preparation. The Equality Committee will come with their posters/banners ready to lead the walk.

Miss Rutherford asked the representatives whether they had been practising the chant and making posters in class. The children advised that some classes have not yet done so. Miss Rutherford advised the representatives to ask their class teachers to do so today if possible. Miss Rutherford advised that some children may benefit from a little more information about the march and request that the representatives share the following information today across all stages:
The Rights March is an event organised by the Equality Committee. The Rights Respecting School initiative promotes pupil voice and the Equality Committee felt that a march would be an excellent opportunity to demonstrate that pupil voice is very much encouraged at Carolside. We are not demonstrating against anything. 

During the march, we will sing the following song which was created by the Equality Committee:


  We’re a Rights Respecting School

This helped make us really cool

Each class has a different Charter

We learned the articles as a starter

Children love the Equality Award

Nominated by our friends as a reward

The Equality Committee have asked that the children carry banners and posters to showcase our understanding of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child. Also, we wish to showcase the different things that we do here at Carolside that make us a Rights Respecting School
Miss Rutherford closed the meeting, thanking all those who attended. The next meeting will be on Monday 9th January, at 1.05pm, in the Literacy Zone.  

